
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  February 9, 2018 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Two Rivers Convention Center Remodel CM/GC RFP-4458-18-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1.  Q.  Regarding the Two Rivers Convention Center remodel project, can you advise if the City 
of Grand Junction is going to solicit for commissioning services for the MEP systems?  And if 
so then will the services be solicited by the city directly or an owner’s representative? 
 
A.  If it is determined that these services are needed for the work to be performed (design 

plans and overall scope have yet to be developed), it shall be responsibility of the CM/GC 
to provide such services. 
 

2. Current existing plans for Two Rivers Convention Center may be accessed at the following 
site, and utilizing the login and password provided as follows: 
 
ftp.chamberlinarchitects.com 
  
login:                   TwoRiversCC 
password:           Cham1727 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


